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ROADS 

 
 
 

 Push and cut banks on Mine Road with the Grader 
 Clean Mine Landing Parking lots  
 Sanding all roads and hauling snow from bad area’s 
 Cut and Remove banks From driveway ends in 

Temagami North and South. 
 Steaming Drains and culverts  
 Open road up behind shop to get 8x8 materials for 

Capital project, we put in garage to thaw everything 
out and then restack everything 

 Put Barrell cones up at Senior home for ski-doo trail 
 Put up COVID signs 
 Pushed all banks off all roads for drainage  

 Patching roads TN and TS 
 Repair washout on Temagami Marine road 
 Built NEW BARRICADES as old ones are in bad 

shape, painted and reflective tape put on them 

 Everyone fitted for their own mask for COVID, also 
ordered 3 new mask. Mask were all fitted on March 
,27th 2020 at 8:30 am. 

 Meeting with OPG for Rabbit lake 

 All workers being trained for Covid Protocols as we 
move forward. 

 

 
WATER & SEWER 

 PW had 4 Grinder Pump replacements this month 

 PW found a water leak on Hillcrest street and 
notified the resident that the leak is on his side of 
the shut off . he is making arrangements to have it 
repaired. 

 Found and turn on Water and Sewer shutoffs at the 
Outfitters building 

 PW had a call for a  blocked sewer on Cedar street 
but later found it was the residents Sewer line from 
his house to the street. 

  

 
EQUIPMENT 

 Wash,clean,and do maintenance on all equipment 
 Repairs to grader, had a hydraulic hose Crack on the 

front wheel drive of grader, replaced with a new 
one. 



 Dozer needed repairs to the sprockets at a cost of 
2500 dollars. It was repaired and is in working order 
again 

 F250 Quit on the Mine road and we could not get it 
running again, it had to be towed and it ended up 
being fuel pump. 

 2011 GMC stalled also so we had to get it recoded 
on the computer and it is now working good again. 
 

 

WASTE MANAGEMENT  Push and compact Briggs dump 
 

BUILDINGS  Open Daily bread parking lot for their opening 
 Made calls for Fuel for Generaters and Chemicals for 

all Water and Sewer plants for the COVID crisis . 
Everything is well stocked 

 Implemented Self Distancing in the work place and 
new cleaning practices for Public Works Office and 
shop. 
 

 
PARKS & REC 

 
 

 Arena ready for Hockey tournaments  
 Remove vaccum motor from the floor buffer and 

looking  for a replacement 
 Repaired BBQ for arena and installed new wheels, its 

ready to go. 

 Due to COVID all Hockey tournaments have been 
cancelled , so we shut ice plants off 2 weeks early 
and took ice out when it warmed up a bit. We had 2 
weekend hockey tournaments book for the end of 
the year that we lost out on rentals.  

 PW installed a  NEW Rules sign at the Arena 
 

 
CAPITAL PROJECTS     

(2020) 
 

 

 RFQ was sent out for the replacement of the South 
Rabbit Lake Retaining wall, we only had 1 bid for it 
and it was over budget. To make it work  within  our 
budget we used 8X8 off the hill we had for another 
job plus we had other materials that was used to 
complete the wall. Wall is completed and went well, 
we also put a swale in behind the back of the area 
of the wall for water run off. It looks really nice . 
 

      CEMENTERY 
 

 N/A  
 



                                           

BUDGET  
 

 
 
 

 


